
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

CPRC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

    
Members of the Central Pines Regional Council Board of Delegates are invited to an 
overview of the Recommended Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Central Pines Regional Council 
Budget. The discussion will be streamed live on our YouTube channel.  
 
WHAT:  Overview of Recommended Fiscal Year 2024-25 CPRC Budget 
WHEN:  May 14 at 9:00 am; May 15 at 6:00 pm; and May 16 at 1:00 pm 
WHERE: Online 
WHO:   CPRC Board Members 
WHY: Receive an overview of the Recommended Fiscal Year 2024-25 CPRC 

Budget and to ask any questions regarding the proposal.  
 
It is possible a quorum of the Central Pines Regional Council Board of Delegates may  
attend this event; however, no official business will be discussed, and no action will be 
taken by the Board of Delegates, this is in compliance with the Open Meetings Law.  
  
CONTACT:    Beth Davis  

Clerk to the Board 
Phone: (919) 558-2712 
Email: bdavis@centralpinesnc.gov  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoqfQsF4cPHxeZIo2yiTrOQ
mailto:bdavis@centralpinesnc.gov

